Date: 02	1141	2021
----------	------	------

Mr. Jon Barrett **Zoning Coordinator** City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services 301 E. Huron Street Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett.

I, Caroline + Luke Andrews , residing at 807 3rd St.

am a neighbor of Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, the residents of the subject property, 809 Third Street, for which the "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" is requested.

I support their application for this "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" and have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction of the proposed addition to the subject property.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates their request.

Sincerely,

Date: February 16, 2021

Mr. Jon Barrett Zoning Coordinator City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services 301 E. Huron Street Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett,

We, William Peter Beardsley and Bettina Hoops, residing at 811 Third Street, are neighbors of Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, the residents of the subject property, 809 Third Street, for which the "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" is requested.

We support their application for this "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" and have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction of the proposed addition to the subject property.

Thank you for taking our views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates their request.

Sincerely,

Signed: William P. Brandson Letting Ne

Date:	
-------	--

Mr. Jon Barrett Zoning Coordinator City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services 301 E. Huron Street Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett,

am a neighbor of Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, the residents of the subject property, 809 Third Street, for which the "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" is requested.

I support their application for this "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" and have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction of the proposed addition to the subject property.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates their request.

Sincerely.

Signed: W. M.

2/14/21

Mr. Jon Barrett **Zoning Coordinator** City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services 301 E. Huron Street Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett.

Kristin W. Groh

_, residing at 810 Third Street

am a neighbor of Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, the residents of the subject property, 809 Third Street, for which the "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" is requested.

I support their application for this "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" and have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction of the proposed addition to the subject property.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates their request.

Sincerely,

Signed:

Date: 126. 28, 2021

Mr. Jon Barrett
Zoning Coordinator
City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services
301 E. Huron Street
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett,

I, <u>Faul B. L. VINISTONE</u>, residing at <u>814 Third S7</u> am a neighbor of Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, the residents of the subject property, 809 Third Street, for which the "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" is requested.

I support their application for this "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" and have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction of the proposed addition to the subject property.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates their request.

Sincerely,

Signed ?

John D. Speth & Lisa C Young 816 Third St. Ann Arbor, MI 48103

February 22, 2021

Mr. Jon Barrett, Zoning Coordinator City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services 301 E. Huron St Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Barrett,

We, John D. Speth and Lisa C. Young, who reside at 816 Third St., are neighbors of Dane Wiebe and Lehti Keelmann, the residents of the subject property, 819 Third Street, for which the "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" is requested.

We support their application for this "Alteration to a Nonconforming Structure" because it will not change the existing footprint of the house. The design of the addition greatly enhances the visual appeal of their house and is well chosen to fit the style and aesthetics of neighboring houses. We have no objections to the granting of this alteration for the construction of the proposed addition to the subject property.

Thank you for taking our views into consideration when the Zoning Board of Appeals evaluates Dane and Lehti's request.

Sincerely,

John D. Speth

Lisa C. Young